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Addendum to Proposed Submission of Core Strategy DPD - Removal of North East March 

Allocation Consultation 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this document. 

 

From Anglian Water view, the removal of North East March (upto 450 dwellings) and the 

increase in numbers at South west March ( from 300 to 500) will not significantly change the 

original response to the site allocations made in April 2013 . The foul sewerage network will 

require upgrades for either level of growth in South west March , the exact details to be 

determined when we are approached by developer(s). 

 

The increase of 250  in windfall, as the document suggests is more difficult to assess, 

however we will make that assessment on a site by site basis when we are approached by 

developer(s). 

 

Overall, AW  support the most sustainable approach to growth in Fenland and have no 

reason to doubt that it is legally compliant  and sound. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss. 

 

regards    

 

 


